
Call for Application

The South African National Schools

Moot Court Programme

Saturday, 5 August 2023
09h00-16h30

SAHRC Offices, Braamfontein, Johannesburg

For more info, visit: www.chr.up.ac.za/opportunities

The South African Human Rights Commission, in collaboration with the Department of 
Education, The Department of Justice and Constitutional Development and the Centre 
for Human Rights at the University of Pretoria, cordially invite student volunteers at the 
University of Pretoria, whohave experience in mooting to apply to be a marker of essays 
in the central marking process for the National School Moot Court Programme.

The marking will be held on Saturday, 5 August 2023 from 09h00-16h30 at the offices 
of the South African Human Rights Commission in Braamfontein, Johannesburg. This 
opening is particularly for:
• A final year or post graduate student
• a tutor, or a teaching assistant with proficient mooting knowledge.

If required, transport will be organised for the selected markers from the University of 
Pretoria to the Human Rights Commission and back. The South African Human Rights 
Commission will also provide, Lunch and stationery.

Please if interested, apply to be considered for the position of marker at the 
National Schools Moot Court Programme at the Human Rights Commission:

CLICK HERE

https://www.up.ac.za/
https://www.chr.up.ac.za/
https://www.sahrc.org.za/
https://www.chr.up.ac.za/opportunities
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmFYPUg62zE3khUta80NDR1gpw_MJF1kpqMoA2-A0FWzSHjA/viewform



